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      Aiming Higher – Caring Together 

PTA Harvest Disco 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Due to popular demand we are pleased to announce our Harvest disco on Thursday 24th 
October 2019. 
 
There will be a DJ and party food included in the price of the ticket. Tickets will be £5 each. 
 
Timings of the disco are as follows: 
 
Infants: 4.00pm – 5.30pm 
Juniors: 6.00pm – 7.30pm 
 
If any parents would like to help on the night, please get in touch with the PTA via school or 
the Facebook page. 
 
We are hoping this will be an excellent evening for all the children, could you let us know 
how many tickets you need by filling in the slip below and sending the money back to school 
by the 18th October at the latest.  We will then ensure we send out tickets before the date 
of the disco.   
 
Kind Regards, 
PTA 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Harvest Disco tickets 
 
Name of child(ren):……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Class(es):……………………………………… 
 
Number of tickets needed:…………………………………        Money enclosed:…£……………………… 
 
Contact number in case of emergency…………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I confirm that my child will be dropped off and collected by an adult at the harvest disco 
(entrance and exit via front of school). 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………….  Date:……………………………. 
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